
 
We                appreciate    
  what you're doing to help us.  

 
But we need you to listen to us too.

(The United Nations say you have to)

 
Here's some simple ways you 
can include us as you help our 
family:

1. Make us aware of our rights 
2 Let me be involved in decisions 
3. Give us real choices 
4. Show us you value our 
opinion   
5. If we've got concerns, 
please try to address them 
6. Ask us for feedback 
7. If we've got siblings, include all 
of us (even the little ones) 
 
 

really
Dear Grown Ups,

October 20-28,2018

Children's Week 2018

Thanks! 
 


